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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 34th SESSION -6 November 2019 (morning)
Review of Fiji
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel welcomes the delegation of Fiji to the UPR and takes note of its comprehensive national report. As a small island developing state in the pacific, Fiji is noteworthy for having taken upon itself an enhanced role in the promotion of human rights worldwide. We commend Fiji’s commitment not only to address the challenges of climate change, but also to ensure that the whole range of human rights continue to be enjoyed by Fijians despite these challenges, as exemplified in the National Adaptation Plan.
In light of Fiji’s ratification in 2017 of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, and the recent act legislated by Fiji in this area in 2018, we would like to recommend that Fiji accelerate efforts to put in motion the implementation plan adopted in 2019 to promote the rights of persons with disabilities.

Significant legislative steps have also been taken in recent years to ensure women’s rights. In this context, we recommend that Fiji makes full use of the new instruments put in place recently to combat violence against women.
Finally, we wish Fiji every success in its UPR.
I thank you.    
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